
 

Dear Parents,  

The class topics continue to engage the children and they are doing some magnificent work. We 

would like you to join us in celebrating this at an exhibition of children’s work in the school hall on 

Thursday 19th October at 3.15pm. 

AGM for Friends of Launton School on Wednesday 4th October at 8pm in the school hall. FOLS work 

extremely hard on behalf of all the children, by co-ordinating fund -raising events and organising a 

range of lovely activities. The committee is always keen to recruit new members, either to join the 

committee or help out on an occasional basis and the AGM is a great time to join. Additionally, at 

the AGM nominations will be taken for new committee posts and ballots held where needed. Please 

come and join the team or listen to plans for the forthcoming year and share your ideas and 

suggestions. 

We have received some information about a free parents’ maths course please see attached 

information. 

Free Parents Maths Course 

We have received an invitation for all to attend the opening of the Whitelands Farm Sports Ground 

on Saturday 30th September 2017 between 11am-3pm. As you may know, the new facilities are on 

Kingsmere and are a great new resource for Bicester.  On the day there will be lots of taster sessions 

for children under 11 including girls and boys football, family bootcamp, family fun run, archery, 

touch rugby, and youth activator games.  All the sessions are free and a great chance to try out a 

new activity. 

Whitelands Farm Sports Ground  

 Thank you to all those parents who are helping with reducing the spread of infection by keeping 

children at home for 48 hours after vomiting or diarrhoea as directed by the NHS and Public Health 

England. 

Save the date: Cross Country Festival 3.30pm on Wednesday 4th October 2017; more information to 

follow. 

Best wishes from 

Jane Paterson and the Staff Team  

 

Please find below links to this week’s letters and some updates and reminders. All of these letters 

are on the school website under recent letters. 

Kind Regards 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/9e551c225420493aa5abbc9fc82ac25c/maths-course-for-parents-brookside.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/2e6df572b97f4d388d4f4a97464d7188/whitelands-invite-reg-ver1.jpg


Mrs Staker 

Important updates and reminders 

There are still spaces available on the following after school clubs 

 KS1 Multiskills on Tuesdays 

 KS2 Multilingual Drama on Tuesdays 

 KS2 Wide Games on Wednesdays 

 Years 4,5 and 6 Football Team Training on Thursdays 

If you are interested for your child(ren) to join one of these clubs please email the school 

office.     


